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Dear Parent/Carer          4th October 2016 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to term dates. We have taken the decision to move two of our planned training days to 
the end of the summer term. This decision has not been taken lightly and has been made in the interest of all pupils, parents 
and staff members at Victoria Park Primary Academy. I have included a table below which states all term dates for this 
academic year, changes have been highlighted in yellow.  
 

Autumn Term 2016 

Half term Monday 24th Oct to Friday 28th Oct 

Children back in school Monday 31st October 2016 

Last day of term (finish at Midday) Friday 16th December 2016 

Spring Term 2017 

Spring term starts for children Tuesday 3rd January 2017 

Teacher Training Day Friday 17th February 2017 

Half term Monday 20th Feb to Friday 24th Feb 

Children back in school Monday 27th February 2017 

Last day of term (Finish at Midday) Friday 07th April 2017 

Easter Holiday Monday 10th Apr to Friday 21st Apr 

Summer Term 2017 

Summer term starts for children Monday 24th April 2017 

School closed for Bank Holiday Monday 01st May 2017 

Half term Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd Jun 

Children back in school Monday 05th June 2017 

Last day of term (finish at Midday) Friday 21st July 2017 

Teacher Training Monday 24th July 2017 

Teacher Training Tuesday 25th July 2017 

Main Summer holiday begins from Wednesday 26th July 2017 

 
I would like to thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
 
Kind Regards  

 
Hayley Mapp 
Head Teacher 
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